MINISTRY OF SOCIAL
DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

Cory Grant
fyi-request-10598-f949062d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Cory Grant

On 24 June 2019, you emailed the Ministry requesting, under the Official Information
Act 1982, the following information:

e The dates for the purchases of "Palo Alto" Technology in relation to the
"Application White Listing" product and services that closed in 2018.

The software licenses for the Application Whitelisting product chosen by the Ministry
was purchased in two sets; 8,550 were invoiced and paid on the 22 January 2019
and 1,000 were invoiced and paid in June 2019.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OIA Reguests@msd.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to seek an
investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

psoll—

/1//Stephen Crombie
Deputy Chief Executive, Corporate Solutions
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